
ffi*ffi Transport CanadaG s Safety and Security

Torver C. Place de Ville
I l'h Floor

-130 Sparks Street
Ottawa. Ontario
KIA ON8

November 24,201'7

Transports Canada
S6curit6 et sffret6

Tcrur C. Place de Ville
I 1'' dtage

330. rue Sparks
Ottawa (Ontario)
KIA ON8

SUBJECT: CERTIFICATE ISSUED UNDER THE SHIP SAFETY BULLETIN
O5I2O17 "UPDATE ON HOW TO MEET STCW 2O1O MANILA CONVENTIONT
REOUIREMENTS FOR OFFICERS AND RATINGS IN THE ENGINE
DEPARTMENT"

DearMr.J
This letter is to inform you that Ship Safety Bulletin (SSB) 05/2017 "Update on how to meet
STCW 2010 Manila Convention Requirements for Officers and Ratings in the Engine
Department" was rescinded on November 'l ,2A17 .

Our records indicate that you were issued a Certificate of Competency as "Chief Engrneer,
STCW". Unfortunately, this Certificate is not valid due to inconsistencies found in the rescinded
bulletin. You are kindly asked to return the "Chief Engineer, STCW" Certificate issued under
SSB 05i2017, in the postage-paid envelope. Your valid Certificate as "2nd Class Engineer" is
enclosed. You will have to inform the authorized representative and the master, where applicable,
of the contents of this letter and of the enclosed certificate.

Please find enclosed a copy of Ship Saf'etl,Bulletin 0912017, which adds information to Ship
Safety Bulletin ll09l2015 on the same subject and replaces Ship Safety Bulletins #12/2016 and
#5/2017 . Details on how you can meet the Manila Convention Requirements are found in this
bulletin. If you have any questions regarding the requirements listed in this new bulletin, please
do not hesitate to contact Mr. Bemard Lecierc. Senior Inspector, at (613) 990-1-5 18, or by email at

For all other matters, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.
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